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Congratulations from Shelley Carroll 
City Councillor for Don Valley North 

 
5th Toronto Dragon Festival  

 
 
It is with great pleasure that I extend my heartfelt congratulations to the organizers, 
participants, and attendees of the 5th Toronto Dragon Festival 2024! 
 
The Toronto Dragon Festival is a shining example of our city's rich diversity, bringing 
together people from all walks of life to celebrate culture and creativity. This year's 
festival promises to be an extraordinary event, with its exciting lineup of activities, 
including acrobatic lion dances, the enchanting Luminati Night Light Show on Water, and 
the Toronto International Exhibition of Calligraphy and Painting. 
 
Our city's vibrancy is fueled by the diverse cultural expressions showcased at festivals like 
the Toronto Dragon Festival. These events provide a unique platform for our local artists, 
performers, and small businesses to shine, enriching our community and fostering a sense 
of unity and pride among Torontonians. 
 
I commend the Toronto Dragon Festival for its dedication to promoting cultural diversity 
and creating a space where our city's rich heritage can be celebrated. Your efforts play a 
crucial role in making Toronto a vibrant and inclusive place to live. 
 
I wish you all the best for a successful and memorable 5th Toronto Dragon Festival, and 
look forward to enjoying the incredible performances, art, and cultural experiences at this 
year’s event. 
 
Yours truly,  
 

 
 
Shelley Carroll 
City Councillor 
Ward 17 – Don Valley North  
 


